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Submission points

Point 89.1

Address:
23 Hinamoki Drive, Kaiwaka

Mapping layer:
Rural lifestyle zone

Submission:

As owner of land, I support the plan for subdivision. Hinamoki is huge and Land subdivision can provide vital
opportunities for regional development, economic diversification, and community sustainability. By allowing
landowners to subdivide, it becomes possible to create smaller, more manageable properties that can
support emerging agricultural ventures, lifestyle blocks, or eco-tourism initiatives, all of which contribute to
the local economy. Subdivision also encourages population growth in rural areas, helping to sustain schools,
healthcare facilities, and other essential services that often struggle due to declining populations. With
appropriate planning and environmental safeguards, rural subdivision can balance growth with the
preservation of New Zealand’s natural heritage.

Relief sought:

While subdivision is a good idea for the district economy, it is a huge burden to foreign investor like me who
has held to this land for more than 10 years and continue to pay high rate without any benefit. My request is
to lower rate for land who is vacant and waiting for growth. At least, if the land sub-division were to proceed,
rate increase should be effective only after the land is subdivided. 


